
 

Reception 
Homework Challenge – Spring 1st  2025 

 
We are delighted to send you our ‘Homework Challenge’ for this half-term. This is in addition to 
the daily reading and phonics practise.  
 

Can you design a crown for 
the King? 

 

 

Retell the story of ‘Quackling’. 
Share this with your family.  

 

 

What can you find out about 
the royal family? Maybe you 

could visit Sandringham. 
 

  

 Use objects around your 
house to find ways to make 5 

or 10. Can you write the 
number sentence that 

matches? 

 

An activity of your choice! 
 
 
 
 
 

Must be linked to our 
curriculum (see curriculum 

map). 

Practise throwing and 
catching a ball with someone 

in your family.  
 

 

 
The challenge work for this half-term is due in Monday 3rd February 2025 and the following week 
there will be time for each child to present their work and for it to be celebrated. We would like to 
invite you into school on Thursday 6th February 2025 for our Homework and Learning showcase 
which will include a presentation of the children’s home learning.  
 
It is completely up to the children to decide how they want to record their homework. They could 
use photos, diagrams, drawings, models or something else! All we ask is that everyone has a go, 
so they all have something to share at the end of each half-term. 
 
We are hoping the children will really enjoy this and we are looking forward to sharing their 
outcomes and interests. Please feel free to speak to us should you have any queries about this. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Hart, Mrs Brown and Miss Nowrung.  


